
Spring Announcements at TCC!

2018 Native Foodways
Internship Opportunity!

We are currently seeking applicants for a paid internship
with our Native Foodways Program from June – Oct
2018. This unique opportunity will connect the Intern with
traditional food knowledge & sustainable growing practices,
in order to gain skills in holistic indigenous eco-cultural
stewardship. The Native Foodways Intern will have the
power to shape their experience by focusing on projects that speak to their own strengths
and interests, ultimately coming away with a deeper well of knowledge to help guide their
future contributions to their Native community.

Please contact Maya Harjo for eligibility requirements and to apply, or check out our
Facebook page for more details!

Coming Tomorrow May 15!
... a new moon podcast series ...

mailto:maya@nativeland.org
https://www.facebook.com/TheCulturalConservancy/?ref=bookmarks


Stay Tuned!
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